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Virginia revised income tax withholding tables and formulas apply for wages paid 
on and after October 1, 2022  
 

The Virginia Department of Taxation (DOT) has released updated wage bracket and withholding formulas, which are effective 
with wages paid on or after October 1, 2022. The updated tables and formulas reflect an increase in the standard deduction 
effective January 1, 2022, as enacted under HB 30 and approved by Virginia Governor Katie Hobbs on June 22, 2022.     

Under HB 30, for tax year 2022 the standard deduction increases from $4,500 to $8,000 for single filers and from $9,000 to 
$16,000 for married filers filing jointly if the annual revenue growth is at least 5% for the six-month period of July 2022 through 
December 2022.  For tax year 2023 the increase in the standard deduction is contingent on annual revenue growth of at least 
5% for the 12-month period of July 2022 through June 2023. 

If the 5% growth rate is not met for either taxable year, the standard deduction for that taxable year will be $7,500 for single 
individuals and $15,000 for married persons. The increase in the standard deduction is scheduled to sunset after tax year 2025 
when it will revert to the standard deduction amounts that applied prior to tax year 2019 — $3,000 for single filers and $6,000 
for married couples filing jointly. 

In August 2022, the Department also published an updated Income Tax Withholding Guide for Employers.  
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https://www.tax.virginia.gov/sites/default/files/vatax-pdf/employer-withholding-tables.pdf
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The information contained herein is general in nature and is not intended, and should not be construed, as legal, accounting or tax 
advice or opinion provided by Ernst & Young LLP to the reader. The reader is also cautioned that this material may not be applicable to, 
or suitable for, the reader's specific circumstances or needs, and may require consideration of non-tax and other tax factors if any 
action is to be contemplated. The reader should contact his or her Ernst and Young LLP or other tax professional prior to taking any 
action based upon this information. Ernst & Young LLP assumes no obligation to inform the reader of any changes in tax laws or other 
factors that could affect the information contained herein. Copyright 2022. Ernst & Young LLP. All rights reserved. No part of this 
document may be reproduced, retransmitted or otherwise redistributed in any form or by any means, electronic or mechanical, 
including by photocopying, facsimile transmission, recording, rekeying, or using any information storage and retrieval system, without 
written permission from Ernst & Young LLP. 
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